Pupil Voice Meeting
9th June 2011

Present: Cheselbourne, Piddle Valley, Broadmayne, Milborne, Puddletown.

· Introduced year 3’s.

· Cheselbourne brought in a poster for Ghana and they sent computers and reading books for the children in the school that their headteacher’s daughter is working at.

· Tesco and parents donated money so they can do this.

· Puddletown brought in some objects from Tapoe in Ghana including: a fruit grater (made from recycled materials), soap, Nets (that people in Ghana use as flannels), a kettle and eating bowls made from a large shell.
· Piddle Valley have a link with Coventry and a place in North France.

· They filmed their school and are going to send it to Coventry.

· They have also sent pictures to France.

· St Mary’s have had responses from their link with Parkgate in Coventry.

· Broadmayne have a link with a school in Ghana.

· They had a visit from a Prince.

· Milbourne St Andrew has a priest come in every Wednesday and they talk about treating people how you would like to be treated.
· The local priest comes in to Puddletown first and they are building on their buddy system.

· St Mary's Middle have reflection Diary’s and priests come in every week.

· We should do one subject and to focus on that so all the schools are working on the same thing.

· DASP Pupil Voice-13th July 2011

· Dates of meetings for next year:

· 6th October 2011,

· 2nd February 2012
· 21st June 2012 
